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PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

22 February 2023

Excellency,

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter dated 22 February 2023 from H.E. Ms. Anna
Karin Enestrém, Permanent Representative of Sweden to the United Nations, and H.E. Mr. -
Claver Gatete, Permanent Representative of the Republic of Rwanda to the United Nations, as co-
facilitators of the intergovernmental process on the Global Digital Compact. The attached letter
contains an updated roadmap for the intergovernmental process on the GDC, including the dates
and themes for thematic deep dives, the first one being scheduled for 27 March 2023 which will
focus on digital inclusion and connectivity.

I take this opportunity to thank Ambassador Enestrdm and Ambassador Gatete for their
outstanding efforts to fulfil this role.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba KOROSI

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



